
 

 
 
Today’s November 1965 Cover:  SFC Robert C. Sanders and SSG Peter C. Richards, of the 
Armed Forces Radio and Television Station – Asmara, film the first footage with the new Bolex 
Baillard Camera the Station recently received.  The addition of the new camera makes it possible 
for AFTV-Asmara to take, process and edit local events and command functions in 
approximately four hours. With this camera, the AFTV Station will put Kagnew Station in a 
position to truly be a morale booster to its viewing audience. 


